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Please do not abridge the rights of Maine residents to have their firearm available in 
their vehicle for protection before and after working hours and during commute time 
prior to working hours and after working hours. Our rights in Maine  to bear firearms 
shall not be questioned let alone overly controlled. If an employer chooses to make it 
a condition of employment to disallow weapons in their buildings located in their 
place of business, that is their right but they must not infringe on an employee’s right 
to self defense as they travel to and from their job. 


